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I am writing to support HB 3076.  I have read many testimonies from victims who 

experience  gun violence or witnessed it.  No one should experience trauma, and the 

anxiety, and fear from violent act like this. Especially our children.   I cannot believe 

we allow gun dealers to operate with so few regulations.   


